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August 31, 2012

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

Dear Executive Director,

Please accept this letter as a request for a waiver of rule Puc 2003.05(a) pursuant to Puc
201.05 in connection with Energy Professionals, LLC’s application for renewal of our
registration required as an Electricity Aggregator/Broker in the State of New Hampshire,
which was received by the Commission less than sixty (60) days prior to the expiration
date of our current license.

Energy Professionals, LLC hereby submits that the reason for the tardiness of the
submission of the renewal application is mere administrative error. The failure to meet
the deadline for filing was simple oversight. Therefore, Energy Professionals, LLC
hereby respectfully requests a waiver of administrative rule Puc 2003.05(a), which
requires the application be filed at least 60 days prior to the expiration of the current
registration.

Respectfully submitted,

ENERGY PROF SIONALS, LLC

By: Steve Upham
Title: Executive DirDctor

Energy Professionals
13100 56th Court Ste 703
Clearwater, FL 33760
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